
 

 

 

May 2, 2012 

 

Staff Sergeant Scott Warnica 
RCMP Tantallon Detachment  
1 Eleanor Lane  
Upper Tantallon, NS B3Z 1H3 
 
Mr. Jim Slaunwhite, Vehicle Compliance  
Department of Transportation and Public Works 
PO Box 156 
Halifax, NS B3J 2M4 
 
Dear Scott and Jim: 
 
Re: Permissive Truck Signage Hammonds Plains Road 
 
At the North West Community Council April 26, 2012 meeting, staff advised that 
permissive truck signage will be installed in appropriate locations, in relation to concerns 
raised by the community to the Community Council of trucks using non-routes in relation 
to By-law T-400.  It was noted that this signage would be enforced by RCMP under the 
Nova Scotia Registry of Motor Vehicles Act.   
 
During the public participation, the question was raised as to how this signage would 
deter trucks from using non-truck routes.  Community Council is asking for monthly 
updates of the enforcement statistics (ie. number of tickets issued, warnings given) in 
relation to the permissive truck signage along Hammonds Plains Road.   
 
Please contact me at 229-6385 or outhit@halifax.ca if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Councillor Tim Outhit, Chair 
North West Community Council 
 
/kev 
 
cc: Members of North West Community Council 

Mr. Taso Koutroulakis, Acting Manager, Traffic & Right of Way 


